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From: "Michael Kennedy" <mblbkennedy@gmail.com>
To: <gretchen beal@knoxmpc.org> T LA
Date:  8/20/2008 2:12:26 PM (1 OB Y

Subject Rlvendell Subd1v151on Stleet Name Change

Because the US Post Office does not deliver my mail to my street address but to the 2901 Choto Road
address Box Number 36, I am against the name change. My street names does not correspond with my
mail delivery address.

If the Post Office will deliver my mail directly to my house, I would support changing the name from
"The Glen" to "Shady Glen Way " I also understand that the original street names were not registered
with the MPC  As that is the case, I have no objections to changing street names save for the fact that
do not see the logic in having to change my mailing address from 2901-36 Choto Road to whatever the
new mailing address would be. My mail is deliveted to a box on 2901 Choto Road, and 1t makes perfect
sense to me to leave the mailing address as it is :

Michael and Laura Kennedy
2901-36 Choto Road
Knoxville, TN 37922
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